
Personal Statement 
 
I am honored to have the opportunity to be nominated for a position on the APPNA 
Central Board of Trustees.  I have served both APPNA Central and APPNA-DMV since 
my residency days in 1995.  I have chaired multiple central APPNA summer meetings 
as well as served on multiple conference host committees.  I have also served on 
various APPNA committees over the years.  I feel I have been a very productive 
member of this important organization.  
 
With all of the above experience, I feel I have tremendous insight into APPNA's mission 
and goals.  I feel I certainly have the leadership to serve as a guide and advisor for the 
organization, protecting its values and core principles.   
 
APPNA has gone through some turbulence in the last couple of years, but I always feel 
that good follows difficulty.  That is my optimism for the future.  The struggle that 
APPNA has gone through recently will result in great rewards going forward.  And it is to 
that end, I wish to contribute with my years of experience.  Thank you for this wonderful 
opportunity. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Hameed Peracha, MD 
APPNA Central Lifetime Member 
APPNA DMV Lifetime Member 
 


